Freedom of Information Officer

Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade

76/78 Harcourt Street

Dublin 2

Ireland.

Dear FOI Officer,

[ am seeking information under the Freedom of Information Acct 1997 and 2003 in relation
to records on wines in the cellars at [veagh House.

1:

-

How many bottles of wine were “traded” or sold during 2014 and how much was
made by the sale of the wines.

How many wines remain in the cellars.

A breakdown of what they are and how much they cost.

What the total stock is worth now.

Details of what wines were bought during 2014 and how much per bottle they cost.

[ would like to receive the information in hard copy.

If you wish to contact me, [ am at

Kind regards,

Fiona Dillon

Reporter

The Herald.

RECEIVED

12 NOV 2014
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